

- **Status:**

- Initial planned dates (10.08.-14.08. 2020);
- 20 applications with around 15-18 of those admissible;
- Forced to move the school to September (28.09.-02.10. 2020) due to CERN rules;
- Come September Covid situation worsened; it was not possible to safely hold the school; forced to cancel;
  
- Students, referees and COST have been informed about the decision to cancel;
- COST funds are **fully available** for use until mid-April 2021;
- It is possible COST will allow transfer of funds to the next grant period, ie. to summer (no guarantees);

- **Open questions / discussion points:**

- Do we plan the school for April to guarantee funding or postpone to the Summer 2021?
- Are we happy to plan a contingency of holding the school online, if Covid does not abate?
- Where should the 2021 school be held?  
(RTU are happy to hold it in Latvia)
- When must the decision be made?